
 

 

 

 

New Uniform – Have Your Say 

29 February 2024                                                                          

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Many thanks for the very useful contributions on the choices for our new school 

uniform. We are both listening schools and we heard some of your concerns too. 

We have another few options which we will showing next week in both schools 

and hopefully we will be coming towards a final option.  

We are asking you again to call up to school, collect a counter and place it in the 

box of your chosen uniform.  The choices will be displayed at the front Office in 

both schools on the dates below: 

Monday 4 and Tuesday 5 March in Our Lady’s Primary 

Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 March in Sacred Heart Boys’ Primary 

The new school crest will also be placed on the options. 

Many thanks for your continued support and patience. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Principal 


